
VILAMENDHOO	FACT	SHEET	

LOCATION	
Your	holiday	adventure	begins	at	Vilamendhoo	 Island	Resort	&	Spa,	 situated	 in	 the	South	Ari	Atoll	and	 following	 the	 ‘One	
Island,	One	Resort’	concept	the	Maldives	is	famous	for.	This	island	is	900	meters	long	by	250	meters	wide,	about	55	acres	and	
surrounded	 by	 a	 spectacular	 house	 reef	 a	 short	 swim	 away	 from	 the	 expansive	 sandy	 beach,	 the	 quintessential	 dive	 and	
snorkeling	island	adventure.	The	seaplane	transfer	from	Velana	International	Airport	is	a	scenic	25-minute	flight.	

ACCOMMODATION	
The	resort’s	accommodation	options	provide	the	perfect	space	to	relax	after	days	filled	with	ocean	adventures.	Choose	from	
the	194	rooms	available,	each	with	their	own	natural	island	style,	including	30	Jacuzzi	Water	Villas,	30	Jacuzzi	Beach	Villas,	58	
Adjoining	Beach	Villas,	53	Standalone	Beach	Villas	and	23	Garden	Rooms.	All	feature	tropical	décor,	a	king	size	bed,	wood	or	
tile	floors,	private	porch	with	furniture,	air-conditioning,	overhead	ceiling	fan,	sitting	area,	stocked	minibar	with	refrigerator,	
complimentary	tea	or	coffee	or	2x	house	bottled	water,	IDD	telephone,	32-inch	flat	screen	cable	TV,	free	Wi-Fi,	personal	safe,	
partially	 open-air	 bathroom	 with	 double	 sinks,	 a	 rain	 shower,	 bath	 accessories,	 hair	 dryer,	 nightly	 turndown	 service,	
bathrobe,	complimentary	use	of	sunbeds	and	beach	towels	at	the	pool	and	beach.	Electricity	is	220VAC,	50HZ	with	standard	
UK	socket-outlets.	

• Jacuzzi	Water	Villas	(85	sqm)	effortlessly	extend	one’s	love	for	the	ocean	to	one’s	living	space	and	escape	to	these
over-water	villas.	Crafted	 from	wood,	 these	villas	provide	a	natural	 carefree	ambiance,	a	 Jacuzzi	 to	 relax	 in	and	a
larger	living	space	during	your	Maldives	getaway.	With	a	private	staircase	into	the	ocean	and	beautiful	views	from
the	veranda,	this	is	the	perfect	villa	for	romance,	adventure-seekers	and	water	lovers.

• Jacuzzi	Beach	Villas	 (65	sqm)	experience	beach	 living	with	the	ocean	at	your	doorstep	and	views	of	the	turquoise
lagoon.	 Enjoy	 these	 spacious	 villas	 between	 your	 days	 on	 or	 under	 the	 ocean,	 or	 on	 the	 beach.	 Relax	 after	 your
island	adventures	with	a	soak	in	the	Jacuzzi	for	two	“under	the	stars”.

• Standalone	Beach	Villas	(55	sqm)	created	for	comfort	and	minimal	fuss,	these	private	detached	beach	villas	offer	a
space	to	recharge	after	sun-filled	days	packed	with	snorkeling,	diving	and	water	sports.	Located	on	the	beach,	a	few
meters	from	the	ocean’s	edge	offering	picturesque	views	to	create	life	long	memories.

• Adjoining	Beach	Villas	(55	sqm)	created	for	comfort	and	minimal	fuss,	these	double	stand	beach	villas	are	adjoined
to	each	other	without	 interleading	doors	or	passages.	They	offer	a	 space	 to	 recharge	after	 sun-filled	days	packed
with	 snorkeling,	 diving	 and	 water	 sports.	 Located	 on	 the	 beach,	 a	 few	 meters	 from	 the	 ocean’s	 edge	 offering
picturesque	views	to	create	life	long	memories.

• Garden	Rooms	 (55sqm)	hidden	 in	 the	wild	 island	gardens	of	 the	 resort,	 there	are	 three	blocks	of	Garden	Rooms,
each	consisting	of	four	to	five	rooms	separated	by	a	privacy	screen.	These	villas	offer	the	comfort	and	necessities	for
an	escape	filled	with	experiential	memories.



RECEPTION	offers	a	relaxed	check-in	and	check-out	experience	with	quick	access	to	the	Tour	Counter	and	near	to	the	Gift	
Shop,	Photo	Studio,	Games	Rooms	and	Internet	Café.	

RESTAURANTS	&	BARS	
Guests	can	break	up	their	adventure-filled	days	and	take	a	moment	to	enjoy	a	bite	to	eat	and	delicious	drinks	to	quench	their	
thirst	at	one	of	the	restaurants	and	bars	on	the	island.	Two	buffet	style	restaurants	offer	guests	themed	dining	for	breakfast,	
lunch	and	dinner	in	an	authentic	Maldivian	atmosphere	with	thatched	roofs,	sand	floors	and	open	spaces.	Funama	caters	for	
guests	in	the	Garden	Room	and	Beach	Villas,	while	Ahima	caters	for	adults	in	the	Jacuzzi	Beach	Villas	and	Jacuzzi	Water	Villas.	
Complimentary	water	is	provided	during	meal	times	for	all	guests.	

Escape	form	the	ordinary	and	try	the	two	seated	à	la	carte	restaurants	on	the	island.	Enjoy	the	over-water	ambiance	of	Asian	
Wok,	this	restaurant	specializes	in	Asian	cuisine	and	teppanyaki,	yum!	The	adults’	only	Hot	Rock	restaurant	features	unique	
culinary	 flare	with	 a	 distinct	 gastronomic	 journey,	 guests	 can	 savor	 seafood,	 steak	 and	 chicken	 prepared	 by	 the	 chef	 and	
cooked	by	the	guest	to	their	preference	on	a	heated	magma	rock,	sounds	like	a	cooking	adventure.		

Guests	can	also	indulge	in	three	additional	à	la	carte	options;	with	a	snack	menu	at	the	bars	and	pools,	room	service	and	a	
selection	of	al	fresco	dinners	on	the	beach.	

A	range	of	bars	complement	guests’	beach-filled	days	with	refreshing	drinks.	Bonthi	Bar	with	over-water	deck	 for	evening	
celebrations,	offering	satellite	TV	coverage	of	international	sporting	events	and	a	disco	night,	while	Boashi	Bar	offers	sultry	
drinks	beside	the	pool.	Asian	Wok	Bar	offers	great	alcoholic	and	non-alcoholic	drinks	in	a	relaxing	atmosphere.	The	adults’	
only	Sunset	Bar	offers	the	best	sundowners,	indulge	in	a	drink	on	the	deck	overlooking	the	infinity	pool	and	ocean,	some	of	
the	best	sunset	views	on	the	island.	

SPORTS	&	RECREATION	
Wander	the	island	in	search	of	adventure	or	dip	into	the	ocean	and	discover	the	beauty	that	the	Maldives	is	famous	for	with	
1.5	km	of	beautiful	white	sandy	beach,	a	magnificent	lagoon	and	excellent	snorkeling	on	the	house	reef,	which	can	be	found	
on	both	 sides	of	 the	 island.	Relax	by	one	of	 the	 two	sparkling	clear	 freshwater	 swimming	pools,	 the	Boashi	Pool	 is	 for	all	
guests	and	has	a	crystalline	children’s	wading	pool	located	near	the	eastern	end	of	the	resort	and	surrounded	by	our	tropical	
garden,	while	the	adults’	only	Sunset	Pool	offers	a	more	relaxing	atmosphere	overlooking	the	beach	and	turquoise	ocean.	A	
lighted	tennis	court,	putting	green,	volleyball,	badminton,	pétanque,	football	grounds	and	fitness	center;	fishing	excursions	
including	morning	 and	 afternoon	 trips.	 The	 resort	 also	 offers	 a	 children’s	 playground	by	 the	Boashi	 Pool	 and	 a	 children’s	
Games	Room	next	to	the	Gift	Shop.	

THE	GAMES	ROOM	–	 located	near	Bonthi	Bar	 for	 a	bit	 of	 friendly	 rivalry	 in	 air-conditioned	bliss	with	 a	 game	of	billiards,	
snooker,	 foosball	 table	and	a	 range	of	board	games	or	outdoor	 table	 tennis	and	enjoy	a	variety	of	 reading	material	 in	our	
Library.	

EURO-DIVERS	SCUBA	CENTRE	 -	 featuring	 guided	diving	 and	 snorkeling	boat	 trips,	 equipment	 and	accessory	 sales,	 rentals,	
repairs	and	a	complete	PADI	instructional	program.	

EURO-DIVERS	WATER	 SPORTS	 CENTRE	 for	 rental	 and	 instruction	 lessons,	 including	 catamarans,	 kayaks,	 windsurfers,	 SUP	
boarding,	waterskiing,	wakeboard,	fun	tube	rides,	jet	ski	and	a	glass	bottom	boat.	Location	by	the	Sunset	Bar	for	adults	only.	

THE	MANTA	TRUST	MARINE	BIOLOGY	CENTER	
The	Maldives	 has	 the	world’s	 largest	 known	 population	 of	 reef	manta	 rays.	 The	Manta	 Trust	 is	 a	well-known,	 UK	 based,	
independent	 non-profit	 organization,	 whose	mission	 is	 to	 advance	 conservation	 of	manta	 rays	 and	 their	 habitat	 through	
science,	research,	raising	awareness	and	influencing	conservation	by	providing	education.	Guests	can	take	part	in	workshops	
and	trips	run	by	Vilamendhoo’s	resident	marine	biologist.	Our	team	is	here	to	share	our	passion	for	and	knowledge	of	the	
marine	environment	with	you	and	hope	that	your	understanding	will	help	conserve	the	natural	beauty	of	the	coral	reefs.	



DUNIYE	 SPA	 –	 an	 over	 water	 tropical	 spa	 experience	 for	 women	 and	men,	 focused	 on	wholeness,	 simplicity,	 purity	 and	
quality.	 The	 therapist’s	 healing	 energy	 combines	 with	 Asian	 massage	 techniques	 alongside	 chemical	 free,	 pure	 organic	
products	to	create	a	natural,	holistic,	personalized	approach	to	caring	for	each	guest’s	health,	beauty	and	well-being.			

ENTERTAINMENT	-	includes	a	daily	evening	program,	which	offers	entertainment	for	every	preference	in	the	house.	Maldives	
culture	&	history	presentation,	Bodu	Beru	cultural	dance	show,	DJ	disco	night,	marine	preservation	slide	show,	divers’	video,	
sports	TV	night,	movies	night,	salsa	DJ	night,	live	band	and	a	lending	library,	where	you	can	take	or	donate	a	book	and	more!		

ACTIVITIES	–	 includes	guided	excursions	such	as	snorkeling,	sunset	cruise,	villa	snorkeling	adventure,	whale	shark,	manta	&	
turtle	excursions	and	more!	There	is	also	a	weekly	program	of	football	and	sports	tournaments.	For	a	more	relaxed	activity,	
guests	can	try	a	few	board	games,	available	at	Bonthi	Bar	and	include	chess,	checkers	and	scrabble.	

BROADBAND	INTERNET	CONNECTION	–	at	Vilamendhoo	we	understand	how	important	it	is	to	share	your	journey	with	the	
people	in	your	life	and	those	quick	‘catch-ups’.	We	also	know	that	your	holiday	is	the	perfect	time	to	escape	and	disconnect	
from	the	hustle	and	bustle	of	everyday	life.	It’s	all	about	balance,	so	we	offer	guest’s	free	Wi-Fi	in	all	villas	and	select	public	
areas	to	ensure	a	great	holiday	experience.	

INTERNET	CAFÉ	–	this	island	nook	offers	you	free	use	of	a	computer	to	access	the	internet,	web-based	email,	surf	the	web	or	
connect	via	social	media.	

VILA	MEMORIES	 –	an	on-site	 professional	 photography	 service	 to	 capture	 those	picture-perfect	memories	 that	will	 last	 a	
lifetime.	

SHOPPING	 -	 the	 Gift	 Shop	 features	 a	 complete	 selection	 of	 swimwear,	 sportswear,	 batik,	 Vilamendhoo	 branded	
merchandise,	books,	music	CD’s,	artwork,	crafts,	sundries,	snacks,	magazines,	cigarettes	and	more!		

ALL	INCLUSIVE	PLUS	PACKAGE	-	enjoy	the	exceptional	value	of	this	‘optional’	plan,	which	includes	unlimited	‘all	you	can	eat’	
special	24	Hour	Snack	Menu	served	all	day	and	night	in	the	Bonthi	Bar	and	from	10h00	–	22h00	in	the	Sunset	Bar,	enjoy	Ice	
cream	at	Boashi	Bar.	Unlimited	 ‘all	you	can	drink’	alcoholic	and	non-alcoholic	beverages	 ‘all	day	and	night’	 (non-branded);	
Vilamendhoo	bottled	water,	soft	drinks,	packaged	juice,	beer,	house	table	wine,	coffee,	tea,	iced	coffee,	iced	tea,	espresso,	
cappuccino,	 latté,	macchiato,	 blended	milkshakes,	 smoothies,	 one	 small	 bottle	 of	 Champagne,	 house	brand	 spirits	 and	 all	
cocktails	and	mocktails	with	house	brand	spirits.	One	Sunset	Cruise;	one	Dhangethi	excursion,	one	1/2-hour	group	lesson	for	
snorkeling,	 one	 1/2-hour	 group	 windsurf	 lesson,	 one	 1/2-hour	 group	 tennis	 lesson,	 free	 daytime	 use	 of	 the	 tennis	 and	
badminton	courts;	kayaks	and	windsurfers,	as	well	as	 free	yoga	sessions	by	Duniye	Spa	as	per	 schedule	and	20%	discount	
from	selected		SPA	treatments	taken	during	first	two	days	of	stay.	Enjoy	all	food	items	at	Asian	Wok	or	at	the	Hot	Rock	with	a	
20%	discount	(not	valid	for	special	events)	and	one	lunch	or	one	dinner	at	Asian	Wok	for	every	5	nights	of	stay.	

HONEYMOON	PACKAGES-	the	resort	welcomes	all	couples	to	celebrate	their	special	honeymoon	or	anniversary	at	one	of	the	
most	 romantic	places	 in	 the	world,	 the	Maldives.	Celebrate	with	a	symbolic	 renewal	of	vows	or	wedding	ceremony	at	 the	
wedding	pavilion.	Vilamendhoo	has	the	perfect	package	at	great	value.	

CHILD	POLICY	-	Vilamendhoo	welcomes	guests	of	all	ages	as	a	family-friendly	resort.	Children	can	be	accommodated	in	the	
Garden	Rooms	and	Beach	Villas.	The	resort	also	offers	a	children’s	games	room	and	a	playground	in	the	family	area.		

The	resort	also	offers	an	adults’	only	(age	18	years	and	older)	area	and	accommodation,	adults	can	enjoy	the	Jacuzzi	Beach	
Villas	and	Jacuzzi	Water	Villas	and	a	range	of	adults’	only	bars	and	restaurants.		

MEDICAL	CLINIC	-	the	resort	has	a	resident	doctor	who	can	assist	with	all	your	healthcare	needs.	
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